
GFS SYDNEY INVITES 
YOU TO CELEBRATE  
150 YEARS OF GFS 

 
SATURDAY, 15TH FEBRUARY 2025 

                       Time: 10am – 3pm 
At: St Clair Anglican Church  

             54-56 Coonawarra Dr St Clair 
 

Please join us to give thanks for 150 years of GFS 
and 145 years of GFS in Sydney 

 
          On this day we will: 

 Meet and hear Jeanne Withanage (GFS World President) 
           from Sri Lanka speak to us 
 Share some memories of GFS with friends 
 See a GFS history display  
 Worship at a Thanksgiving Service 
 Enjoy lunch together  
 Partake in some fun activities to celebrate 

 
Please bring: Any GFS Memorabilia or photos you have 

that you would like to share  
with other GFS members 

 

RSVP by: 10th February 2025 
Email info@gfs-sydney.org 

or send  to GFS Sydney Inc P.O Box 374 Emu Plains NSW 2750 
 

 
 

"And let us not neglect meeting together … 
but let us encourage one another..."  
Hebrews 10:25 


